
    Holy Family Parish 

                     521 4th Avenue 
         Fernie, British Columbia 

                   

 
Welcome! 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturdays – 5:00 PM 

 

Rocky Mountain Village   

Wednesdays – 11:00 AM 

 

Priest - Fr. David John 

CONFESSIONS 

Following Mass 6:30 pm or by appointment 

 

 

Holy Family Parish and Family Centre 

 

Mailing Address: PO Box 519, V0B 1M0          

Phone: 250-423-6127 

Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

 

OFFICE HOURS 

 

Tuesdays to Fridays - 9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

Office Administrator/Secretary:  

Lucrecia Lynch 

       

 
Please give a warm welcome to  

Fr. Marion Korzeniowski who will be with 

us this weekend for the next 3 weeks.  

Fr. David John is away in Prince George 

for a CWL Convention and on holiday 

with Thumper.  

Please note that there will also be no 

Zoom broadcast during this time. 

 

 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

June 11, 2023 

Prayer for the Week 
 

Jesus, we thank you for your never-

ending love for us, even though we 

have fallen many times, 

 you have always been there to pick us 

up again, priceless is your unfailing 

love, you shelter us under your wings. 

http://www.holyfamilyfernie.ca/
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Weekly Donations   

May 27, 2023 

               Actual: $434.18 

                  Budget: $1,000.00 

             Difference: (-$565.82) 

Total Offerings YTD 2023  

 $24,972.62 

 

Pilgrimage of Faith 2023 

                    As of May 31, 2023 

                     Goal: $21,650.00 

                  Received: $4,255.00 

              Difference: ($17,395.00) 

 

All your donations are greatly appreciated as 

expenses continue to rise due to inflation. There 

are new methods to use for donation including 

interact e-Transfer and SAG (Stewardship (Pre) 

Authorized Giving) by making your regular 

Sunday offerings each month by direct debit. 

Please call or email the parish office for more 

information. 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer Schedule  

June 10, 2023 

Liturgical Reader 

 

Colin Lynch 

 

Sacristan 

Bob Sumka 

 

June 17, 2023 

Liturgical Reader 

- 

 

Sacristan 

Diane Slywka 

 

Church Cleaners 

June 12 – June 26 

 

Grace Hughes 

&  

Regina Vinge 

 

 

Finance Report 

 

 Help Needed 

 

Are you interested in helping guide 

Holy Family Parish? We are in need of 

individuals to sit on the parish council. 

If you have experience in finance, 

management, gardening, and 

governance and are willing to 

volunteer some time- we could use 

your help to guide us. To inquire, stop 

in at the office on Wednesday. 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE   

 

For: A Potluck Farewell 

Dinner for Father David  

 

When: Saturday July 8th 

after Mass. 

All parishioners are 

welcome to come. 
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News and Announcements 

 

Saint of the Week 

               A SPECIAL INVITATION TO ALL         

          LADIES OF OUR PARISH    

                             COMMUNITY 

As women of Holy Family Parish, our CWL 

membership would like to come together 

supporting and rejoicing in one another.  

Our annual gathering will occur on: 

TUESDAY, JUNE 13TH at 6:00 PM at the 

Where: At the home of Butch and Mike 

Coultry   1491-8th Avenue in Fernie. 

For anyone with mobility issues our yard is 

accessible from 15th Street. 

Should you care to, you are invited to bring an 

appetizer to share. All else will be provided. 

It is important to note that this is not a 

recruitment effort, but simply an occasion to 

celebrate. 

You can contact Mike at: 250-423-0579. 

 

St. Anthony of Padua was a Franciscan 

Friar and priest who lived in the early 1200s. 

Originally from Lisbon, Portugal, he was a 

contemporary of St. Francis, who entrusted 

young Franciscans with priestly vocations to 

St. Anthony’s tutelage. St. Anthony became 

famed as a  

preacher and  

teacher, though  

this was not due  

to any training or  

desire on his part.  

Rather, his great  

holiness enabled  

him to speak as the 

Holy Spirit led him,  

to the edification  

and amazement  

of all who heard  

him. St. Anthony is  

dearly loved by countless Catholics, and his 

intercession is powerful. I and others can 

attest to being able to find lost articles 

through his intercession. He is traditionally 

depicted as holding the baby Jesus, 

following the story that the Count of a 

castle near Padua one time saw St. 

Anthony holding and speaking with Jesus. 

 

   Congratulations! 
 
To Chantal Lynch who 

Celebrated her First Holy Communion 

On June 3, 2023 at Holy Family Parish. 

June 13 
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